
Message from the
Superintendent/President

I was privileged to begin serving Glendale Community College on 
July fi rst of this year as its Superintendent/President. I am excited 
about this professional opportunity because of the great reputation 
that GCC has achieved in the local community, region, and 
statewide. The governing board, faculty, administrators, and staff 
members who join me in service to the college and community 
have stellar reputations. Together we will continue our focus on 
assuring that the students who come to GCC will achieve their 
informed educational goals.

“Student success” is more than a slogan to us. It is our purpose 
and the wide array of instructional programs and student support 
services we offer show our intent. The recent state report card on 
student success shows Glendale Community College is tops among 
the community colleges in the region for students achieving their 
degrees, certifi cates, and/or transfer.

Glendale Community College was my choice. I urge you to make 
it your choice, whether as a student or community supporter. 
GCC has been serving the community for 86 years—shaping 
tomorrows. We are “Your GCC.”

 

Achieving Informed Educational Goals

“The recent state report card 
on student success shows 

Glendale Community College 
is tops among the community 

colleges in the region for 
students achieving their degrees, 

certifi cates, and/or transfer.”

Dr. David Viar,
Superintendent/President

For a story about the selection of Dr. David Viar as 
Glendale Community College’s Superintendent/President, 
please turn to page 10 of this publication.
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